
Weekly Newsletter 
‘Preparing our children for a world we know 

 and a world yet to be discovered.’

PTA Summer Fair 
We are really looking forward to welcoming the school 
community to tomorrow’s Summer Fair! After much 
planning from all of the volunteers, there is going to be lots 
on offer for your children to enjoy with their family and 
friends.  

There are lots of fun games, stalls and attractions to enjoy 
and the PTA would like to remind families that you can pay 
by cash at all stalls (change preferable) and there will be 
card readers at certain stalls too.  

Please use the social story that Mrs Facer has produced to 
support you in preparing your child for the event if you think 
they would find this useful.  

Performances 
11:15 Performing Arts Club (in the school hall) 
12:00 Live music from Hive (Mr Ross’ band, outside) 

Bakers 
Please bring your brilliant cakes to the playground by 
10:45am on Saturday morning if you would like to be 
entered into the Bake Off competition. Please remember, 
no nuts! Add your child’s name and class to any 
containers so that we can make sure these are returned. It 
would be really helpful to note what you have baked so that 
we can label the cakes on the stall. 

There will also be a scavenger hunt for children to 
complete on the day, with images of some of the grown ups 
they work with holding clues (there are a few examples to 
the right!) 

Let’s hope for some dry weather and we hope you have 
lots of fun! 
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Instagram 
Remember that you can follow each year group’s Instagram feed and enjoy seeing what life at 
Cheadle Hulme Primary School is like for your child/children. Our handles are: 

chps.preschool   chps.reception  chps.year1  chps.year2   chps.year3   chps.year4  chps.year5

SEND Champions 
Coffee Morning 

Our SEND Champions Parent 
Group would love to invite you to 
join them for a coffee/tea and a 
chat. It is a great way to meet other 
parents/carers of children with 
SEND and to contr ibute any 
questions or ideas you may have 
that will help your family and 
possibly others too! 

Join us in the school hall (via the 
Kids Club entrance) at 9am on 
Wednesday 3rd July.  

http://www.instagram.com/chps.preschool
http://www.instagram.com/chps.reception
http://www.instagram.com/chps.year1
http://www.instagram.com/chps.year2
http://www.instagram.com/chps.year3
http://www.instagram.com/chps.year4
http://www.instagram.com/chps.year5
https://laurustrust-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/staff_thompsonry_cheadlehulmeprimary_org_uk/ETlz92JjwD9KpanacXP7mTcBsAQGKzRyLMVAigPFtKkSQA?e=cu5mBM


Information / Reminders  
Water Bottles and Bottle Tops 

As you know, you can purchase water bottles 
for your child via the School Office and MCAS 
app.  
Following feedback from Parent Council, we 
have been able to obtain just the bottle tops 
from our supplier so that these can be replaced 
without wasting a perfectly good plastic bottle.  
Not only will these reduce waste, and the 
negative impact this would have on the 
environment, it will hopefully help to keep costs 
(albeit small) down for families.  

 Dates for the Diary 
29th Jun - Summer Fair 

5th Jul - Sports Day, 1:30pm 

           - 24/25 Classes shared with children 

12th Jul - Transition Day & Open Afternoon 

The full overview of key dates for the year 
ahead can be found here.   

CHPS PTA 
Thank You to everyone that attended, 
supported and volunteered at our very first 
CHPS PTA Colour Run. It was a really fun day 
and your collective efforts raised an amazing 
£2200! Thank you to all of the event 
coordinators and to the impressive paint 
throwers who covered runners in a rainbow of 
colour that let the wider community know 
something brilliant had taken place on 
Saturday! 

☀  1 day ‘til the Summer Fair!☀   

Are you ready? 
🎟 Have you got your tickets?  

🏰 Have you got your inflatables wristbands? 
(sorry grown ups, this is for the children!)  
⭐ Can you help out for an hour on the day? 
Prize for the class with the most parent/carer 
helpers on the day!  
🍰 Can you bake a cake? Prize for the best 
cake!

Congratulations! 
As we plan for the year ahead and for our final 
year of growth at Cheadle Hulme Primary 
School, we have been fortunate to make 
some new appointments in our Senior 
Leadership Team.  

From September, I am delighted to share with 
you that Mr Coyle has been appointed as 
Deputy Head of School, Mrs Calthorpe as 
Assistant Head of School (with the exciting 
opportunity of supporting Mrs Drake at 
Woodford Primary School for part of the week 
too) and Mr Ives as one of our Trust Directors 
of Primary Curriculum 

The wider leadership team will comprise: 

Mr Thompson - Head of School 

Mr Coyle - Deputy Head of School 

Mrs Illidge - Assistant Head of School 

Mrs Calthorpe - Assistant Head of School 

Mr Ives - Trust Director of Primary Curriculum 

Miss Blomfield - Enrichment Lead 

Mr Gillard - Oracy  

Mrs Maddison - Reading Lead 

We look forward to leading the team here at 
school together and working alongside our 
families as we ‘Prepare our children for a 
world we know and a world yet to be 
discovered.’

https://laurustrust-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/staff_thompsonry_cheadlehulmeprimary_org_uk/ET9y-PzMVOhOhIH35zDq3TQBdLr-a-76l3Im1mrnp7oiOA?e=oiXAfU
https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/9/Annual-School-Planner-2023-24-Dec-update.pdf
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